
September 2019 

Important INFO! 

Toddler Town will be CLOSED  on 
Monday September 2nd 

 You must sign in/out 

your child daily at the 
front counter. 

It is a DCFS Mandate 
    2  weeks notice needed to avoid 
$300 cancellation fee if your child 

is not returning in the fall !!! 

MORE INFO! 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th 
of every month  

Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 

update  

Chocolate $$$ is past due. See RVN in 

the office w/ any questions 

REMINDER !!!!! Remember to sign in/out 

your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate 

through the state of Illinois.  

Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any questions  

Hello all and happy September , Please stay on the 

look out for updates through 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site 

 where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development. We 

are no longer using LIFECUBBY. 

 Please sign in/out your child daily at the front room 

table. It is MANDATORY for you to sign in/out your 

child everyday.   

 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid 

$300 cancellation fee. 
 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday September 2nd  
 

 Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 

payments on 1st & 15th of every month  

 

We are planning a trip to the pumpkin 

patch. Stay on the look out for more 

information.  
 

TIPS! 
 
• Don’t forget to change the date 

each month! 
• To change a picture, but keep 

the formatting – Right Click the 
photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 
photo you want and it will 
replace the existing photo.  

• To resize ANY image, grab it by 
the corner to maintain its 
proportions. Grabbing and 
pulling by the side will distort 
it.  

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 
use the color codes on the LEFT 
to keep the colors consistent! 
• Choose “More Colors,” 

then “Custom Colors” and 
enter the numbers in the 
corresponding hue 

• To alter elements that you can’t 
click: go to VIEW and choose 
“Slide Master.”  

COLOR CODES 
 
PURPLE: 
R = 111 
G = 64 
B = 153 
 
BLUE: 
R = 0 
G = 186 
B = 218 
 
ORANGE: 
R = 244 
G = 144 
B = 35 
 
LIGHT GREEN: 
R = 202 
G = 219 
B = 52 
 
DARK GREEN: 
R = 98 
G = 187 
B = 71 
 
PINK: 
R = 231 
G = 45 
B = 146 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



    Our class had a wonderful and final month of the school year. We studied 

outer space, zoo animals and we talked about summer coming to a close. ☹ Our 

class had a fantastic time at the Lincoln Park Zoo! Thank you to our volunteers 

who helped out during our field trip. We also said goodbye to some old friends 

that graduated and stayed for summer break before heading off to BIG SCHOOL. 

We love them and wish them the best at their next school! September is a time 

for new beginnings! We will be welcoming new students into our Koalas Class! 

We will be learning all about the Students, letters, the rules of the classroom 

and numbers.  All parents will be receiving a Welcome Letter and what to 

expect this year with your students.  If you have any questions, comments or 

concerns you can reach me at 773 622 9433 ext 27. 

Happy September, everyone!  To recap the month of August, we 

reviewed patterning, sequencing, rhyming, our alphabet and 

numbers.  We also enjoyed water play, sand play and games 

outdoors. The children really enjoyed our trip to the zoo. Thank you 

to all the parent volunteers that helped out.   For the month of 

September, we will start the new school year by discussing All About 

Me, animals, bugs, fall and colors.  We will also begin our fall 

projects on Fridays.  We will add dirt to dinosaurs, animals and bugs 

for sensory play.  It should be a great month! 

                                                  

  

  

The month of August was a wonderful month for the Explorers, the children 

learned about zoo animals and were very excited with the conclusion of our unit 

and our field trip to the zoo. The children also did some sensory   projects. 

During these activities the children had the opportunity to work on their sensory 

motor skills and their cognitive skills. Sensory play includes any activity that 

stimulates your young child's senses: touch, smell, taste, movement, balance, 

sight and hearing. In the month of September, we will discuss and learn about 

ourselves and our family. Our topic is going to be “All about me” and “All about 

our families. For this Topic I will focus on the letter. “F and M” for Family and 

Me. I will use tracing sheets and fun learning activities related with our topic. If 

you have any question, please feel free to contact me at 7736229433 Ext. 25. 



Goodbye Summer! To recap this month, the bumblebees created some fun 

summer projects located throughout the classroom. We reviewed our 

ABC’S, numbers and colors. We will also continue practicing our colors 

and shapes in Spanish. For the month of September, the children will 

continue working on ABC’S and Numbers, spelling their names and we will 

learn about the season fall.  The Bumblebees will learn about the 

different types of leaves in fall and the different colors they change into 

while we go on our nature walks. Please don’t forget to sign in/out your 

child daily as it is a DCFS Mandate. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext 24. 

 

  

Welcome new school year and welcome September! Hoping everyone 

enjoyed our month of August with that awesome field trip, which was 

such a great success thanks to all of our parent volunteers. What 

we are expecting in this new school year is changes, which means 

transitions and new themes. The Butterflies classroom will have a few 

changes this new school year with Ms. Yvonne changing schedules and 

towards the end of 2019 being absent due to her pregnancy. The 

classroom will be covered with Ms. Paz but if anyone has any questions or 

concerns please feel free to ask Ms. Yvonne or Ms. Megan. You may call us 

at  (773)622-9433 Ext23. 

  

The Toucans are saying goodbye to the month of August and hello to the month 

of September. August brought us many nature walk adventures around the 

neighborhood as well as a field trip to the Lincoln Park zoo. Thank you to all the 

volunteers that made our trip to the zoo possible. Now that we are starting the 

month of September there will be some new changes in the classroom. We will 

be welcoming our new Toucan friends and saying goodbye to our old toucan 

friends. Transitions already started in the month of August  On September 13, 

2019 we will be observing Mexico Independence Day. We will be having a food 

fest where the children will have the opportunity to bring their favorite snack 

from Mexico as well as bringing in traditional clothing from Mexico. We will be 

talking to the children about the weather changes and the new season of fall. 



773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60639 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday 

September 2nd . 

Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a 

DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois. 

 

Some photos From the month of August  

         Some Stuff We Did 


